For Barrow—

JUNEAU—-The Department of
Labor will construct a permanent
building to house its Barrow Man-
power Center, Governor Keith
H. Miller reported.

According to the Governor,
the center has been using space
donated by the Barrow City
Council since it opened in June
1969. The new office is expected
to be completed by June 1.

Miller said the Department of
Public Work’s Division of Build-
ings will be in charge of the pro-

Manpower Center

ject, and local labor will be hired
to erect the $27,500 structure.
It will be financed through the
Department of Labor’s Training
and Building Fund.

The Barrow Manpower Center
is a suboffice of the Fairbanks
Manpower Center. Arthur Panigeo
is the manager.
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